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- Major accomplishments of SGA since the Spring University Council meeting: medical amnesty 
policy change on campus; student football ticketing improved; attended several conferences 
(all USG SGAs, SEC SGAs, national conference of SGA presidents) to learn best ideas and 
practices from other schools. 
 
-Added polling location on campus: SGA passed through the ACC Board of Elections an early in-
person voting location at Tate; voting will take place Nov. 1 and 2, open to any voter registered 
in Athens-Clarke County; UGAvotes will encourage students, faculty and staff to use this 
location. 
 
-Other current projects: Expand Open Educational Resources; create additional study space 
during final exams; improve mental health of students; improve late night transportation. 
-Academic calendar: SGA has been working with EAC, faculty and administration on our 
academic calendar. Today's meeting will bring forward two proposals, and we look forward to 
that discussion. We ask that you continue to support our students in their internships, study 
abroad programs and other out-of-classroom experiences 
 


